
PUC, 

Between the seemingly never-ending rate hikes accompanied by their grossly negligent 
billing errors, PPL has shown it’s truly decisive intent is greed and not customer care.  The people of 
Pennsylvania have endured enough!   Most of the customers in PPL territory are senior citizens on 
fixed incomes.  Ludicrous electricity rates and preventable billing errors need to be addressed by 
the commission.  These billing mistakes are traumatic events which adversely affect the health of 
our elderly population.  The PUC needs to put a stop to this unregulated culture of corporate greed! 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Robert Balicki 
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